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I am writing in support of LD867. We must maintain our God given right to medical 
freedom and the right to choose. It is not the right of the state to mandate medical 
interventions against the will of the people. Experimental injections for a disease with
less than a one percent death rate, which have no long term data and have had 
significant negative outcomes in much of the population already is not only illogical it
is criminal. As an American citizen I do not consent to a state mandate that would 
control my ability to make the right healthcare decisions for myself and my family.
In God We Trust,
Julie Cervone


